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I’m excited to share that the CRISP Annual User
Summit will take place virtually on Tuesday, May 13,
2025. This is one of Maryland’s premier health IT
events, bringing together over 1,000 healthcare
professionals to explore how technology is
improving care coordination and patient
outcomes.

The summit is structured so you can attend only the
sessions that interest you—or join for the full day of
engaging content. The agenda includes timely and
practical discussions relevant to physicians across
specialties.

9:00–10:00 AM – Healthcare Industry Panel A
discussion of key trends and challenges in
ambulatory care, and how health information
exchange (HIE) tools like CRISP are helping us
meet them.

12:30–1:00 PM – Advance Care Planning at CRISP
An overview of CRISP’s evolving work to support
better management and sharing of advance care
planning (ACP) documents through the HIE.

 2:30–3:30 PM – What is Sensitive Data and How
to Talk with Patients About It This session will
explore the complexities of sensitive health data
and offer strategies for talking with patients about
their preferences for sharing information.
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Here are a few sessions, that can be especially
valuable to MedChi members:

I encourage all Maryland physicians to
attend. It’s free, virtual, and designed to
support our work in delivering high-
quality care. Click below to register or
email @kevin.phillip@crisphealth.org.

https://events.zoom.us/ev/Ao4A_EI3Ya9mMDslho4KWO4FFqSu5SkE5vY-oePKTXPtvIZCPWC9~AtxdaGwZ8_X2KElMWohpiUqjiZlccork7fjenvucVMYtCQGkUREtir84ng
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